
JARAVATA & JARAVATA
LAW OFFICES

SAN JOSE, OCCIDENTAL MINDORO

March 2^, 2023

THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
L & S Building, Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila.

Dear Sir;

My deepest apology to you in sending you my letter-request dated 

March 22, 2023, wherein I committed a mistake on the lots that I 

mentioned. Instead of the correct Lot No. 1305 and 1306, Pis- 22,1 

mistakenly stated LOT No. 1585 and 1586, Pis -22.

Attached is my corrected letter for replacement 

Again, 1 am sorry for such errors.

Very respectfully,

ATTY. E RAVATA




